
 
 

 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A., in fulfilment of what is set forth in clause 226 of the Amended Securities 

Market Law, hereby announces the following 

 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

 

With regard to the publications that have appeared in various media on possible corporate or 

financing operations by Mr. Blas Herrero Fernández in relation to Duro Felguera, the Company 

wishes to report the following: 

 

1. In relation to the process of recapitalization and refinancing currently being undertaken 

by the Company, as reported to the market in the notice dated 28 August 2020, in recent 

weeks various letters have been exchanged with Mr. Blas Herrero Fernández, in which the 

Company has shown, at all times, its willingness for Mr. Herrero Fernández to join, if he 

so wishes, the process of attracting private investors into the Company. 

 

2. As of today, the Company received the latest written notification from Mr. Blas Herrero 

Fernández, in which he expressed his authorization for Alantra, the financial adviser hired 

by Duro Felguera in the aforementioned global financial restructuring process, which 

includes attracting private investors, to contact him directly so that he can participate in 

the process, as well as any other entity that might express an interest therein.  

 

3. To date, the Board of Directors of the Company, except for the approval of the application 

for temporary public support from the Strategic Business Solvency Support Fund, has not 

taken any other decisions regarding corporate or financing operations affecting the 

Company.  

 

 

 

 

Gijón, 22 October 2020 


